
TO:  UASTP Project Occupants

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator

DATE:  April 12, 2025

RE:        Operations Advisory – Electrical Maintenance Switchgear Transfer

Please be advised:
_______________________________________________________________

As part of an ongoing effort to improve reliability, The Contract Operator will be
transferring the site power to the B feed to perform necessary maintenance to the A
Feed Main Switchgear in building 9012 on Saturday, April 12, 2025.

This switch over and maintenance will not require a power shutdown, but we will
require access to all substations.

•April 11, 2025 / Switch feeders over to B side of building main feeders (PB1, PB2,
PB3, PB4, PB5)

•April 12, 2025 / Complete work; balance load to site.
Project completion is expected to be complete by End-of-Day Saturday April 12, 2025

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding
as we perform this essential work.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mary Rivera at
OccupantServices@uastp.com.

Stay Informed:
For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at
www.uastp.com.

Thank you for your cooperation.


